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I support this measure. Please - change the law. It’s a nightmare what has happened 

in Portland. Our family doesn’t feel safe anymore going outside.  I am constantly 

being verbally assaulted by addicts on the street.  A man was recently found dead 

from overdose on a park bench next to our apartment building in the Pearl.  When will 

this end?  

Theft, crime, violence, homelessness are overtaking this once beautiful city.  All 

because of the decriminalisation of hard drugs.  Please help bring this enormous 

problem. 


